From: Jane Olds 
Sent: 22 January 2015 11:46
To: Jenny Barker
Subject: Planning application reference 14/01384/OUT

Dear Jenny,

Caversfield Parish Council met yesterday evening and discussed planning application reference 14/01384/OUT for A2 Dominion South Limited at the Eco Town.

The Parish Council did not have any specific comments on these plans, but looks forward to seeing the more detailed plans in due course.  

However the Councillors did request that the plans for the Howes Lane re-alignment be finalised before any further work is agreed on the development.  The Parish Council has concerns about the impact that the current road proposals will have on villagers travelling to Chesterton and beyond.

I hope that this is of help.

Best wishes,

Jane Olds

Caversfield Parish Clerk

13 Oak Close

Bicester

OX26 3XD

